
January 4, 1988 

Hans B. Barstad 
Attorney at law 
208 North Fourth Street 
Staples~ Minnesota 56479 

Re: A-4404 Staples 
~~Runnels Petitlon 

Dear Mr. Borstadt 

Thank you tor your Jetter of December 29, 1987. Pursuant to your 
request. the Municipal Board wftl take no further action on the above-entitled 
matter. The file Is now considered closed. 

fn response to your question about a refund, her fll log fee cannot be 
refunded. The fee is a ffl lng fee and not payment tor a specific outcome. 

If the petitioner shoutd desire to annex thfs property In the future, it 
wt II be necessary to fl le a new petition with all parties and complete all 
requirements at that time. 

kdl 

cc: Gerald Braver, City Clerk 
DeEtta Sorenson, Township Clerk 
Joyce Rosenow, County Auditor 
lyle McNair, MnOOT 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Asststant Director 



Hans B. Barstad 
Attorney at Law 

Telephone (218) 894-2711 

Ms. Patricia D. Lundy 

REC'D. BY 
MMB JAN 4 198E 

208 North Fourth Street 

Staples, Minnesota 56479 

December 29, 1987 

State of Minnesota Municipal Board 
Suite 165 Metro Square 
7th & Robert Streets 
St. Paul, MN 55101 

Re: A-4404 Staples 

Dear Pat: 

For various reasons, the above annexation did not go through 
and has been discontinued. You can strike the annexation from 
your records. 

Is there any chance that the petitioner can receive her filing 
fee back? Just thought I'd check on that. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Very truly yours, 
r 

I 

Hans B. Barstad 

HBB/smb 




